Regional Convenor's Report 2024

Since the last report we have run one further ‘practical workshop’ in London, which was again
popular. We hope to run more of these in the future in various regions. The regional committees
installed in the London & South East and Republic of Ireland regions in 2023 have been running
various events in 2024. We anticipate more events being run in the various regions in 2025,
particularly with the handover to Carly Thorpe as Regional Convenor. A new Yorkshire Region has
also been created and we intend to try to reinvigorate some of the ‘quieter’ or ‘dormant’ regions in
2025.



